
Comment from Danny Lui 

I have driven in the EU, and their cars with this feature provide significantly better visibility and 

safety. This feature will improve safety for all, pedestrian, bike cyclist, and other drivers. 

Additionally, this feature will help reduce the incorrect use of high beams by some drivers in 

traffic. With the headlights now becoming much brighter now, it is becoming a bigger issue 

without the advanced lighting system proposed by Toyota. With many European and Asian 

countries testing these advanced lighting systems out for years, it is time that we adopt this new 

technology. 

Thank you. 
 


